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December 18, 2017 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

  

Snack and Birthday: Harvey 

 

Please help your child practice their lines for our Christmas Show.  The Show will be at 9:00 am on Thursday, 

December 21 in the Social Hall.  The children should come at their regular time of 8:30.  We will have a party 

after the Show with a special visitor.  Please plan to bring a treat to share.  I hope you will all be able to join us!  

Extended families are welcome!  Preschool will resume on Tuesday, January 9 after the break. 

 

A special thanks to Linda Azpilcueta (Mathias’ mom) for bringing all the aluminum in for recycling!  The homeless 

shelter BEDS will benefit from this.  Please continue to bring in your aluminum cans to the bins near the play yard. 

 

The Preschool Staff wishes you a very Merry Christmas and a healthy and happy new year! 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                  

 

Language Arts 

We will have a letter 

review. 

Social Science   

We will talk about 

giving at Christmas.  

Home Connection 

Please work with your 

child on your child’s 

lines for the 

Christmas Show.  

 

Activities 

Theme: Christmas 

Last week we made gifts, decorated a stocking and wrote a letter to 

Santa.  Look for the stockings hanging in the vestibule.  We also had 

a visit from the Riverside Librarian, Miss Diane, who read us stories. 

This week we will wrap gifts, play pin the heart on the Grinch, 

practice songs and poems for our Christmas Show.    

    
        

     


